
 
Green Valley Women Golfers 

Board Meeting – August 3, 2010 
 

Members in Attendance – Cindy Hamilton, Lynne Waslohn, Joann West, Julie  Osborn, Sharon Murray, 
Diane Thompson, Diane  Kelly, Dolly Coleman, Alice Delgado, Linda Broks, Ann Gemmer, Deann Ikard, 
Carolyn Roth, Carol Detrick.. 
 
Meeting was called to order at 2:10 p.m. by Cindy Hamilton, Captain. 
 
Minutes from July meeting were read and approved. 
 
 
Update on Eastbay, Northbay, Futures Meeting  
 
North Bay Team play is completed with GV taking 4th Gross and 6th Net.  EBTP will be at GV on August 17 and 
assistance is needed.  Patty Williams will be Captain next year. 
 
Invitational 
 
Per Julie Osborn, all the prizes are in.  There will be 3 flights with five places being paid in each.  Accuracy drive and 
longest drive by flights will be paid.  There will be a putting contest on Friday.  Closest to hole will be paid on all par 
3s.  Practice rounds will be available on Wednesday afternoon, with tee times between 1-3 being set aside.  Cocktail 
party will be from 5-7 and all parties can check in then. 
 
July Guest Day 
 
Guest day was a big success.  Food was not up to par.  Breakfast was not thoroughly cooked and lunch was not good. 
 
Golf Committee – Due to slow play on Saturday mornings, the 9 o’clock group will no longer be allowed to play 
fivesomes.  New requests for the committee will be made after the ladies’ invitational .  During the men’s invitational, 
no balls were available for anyone who wasn’t in the men’s tournament and the driving range was closed.  After seeing 
how this is handled during the women’s tournament, the topic will be brought up for discussion by the committee. 
 
Club Championship 
 
Due to only 13 participants, the prize purse was reduced by Sharon Murray to $530. 
 
2011 Slate of Officers – The proposed slate of officers was presented to the Board and was approved unanimously for 
presentation at the general meeting.  Copy attached. 
 
Rally for the Cure will sponsor the charity tournament this year on October 5.  It will occur on Ace Day.  We will 
open the event to all Green Valley Women golfers and will specifically invite the 9ers to participate. 
 
WGANC  is looking for someone to serve on the Board and for an Open Day Tournament Assistant. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 2:40 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Lynne Waslohn, Secretary 
 
 
 


